Phillip D. Foodbank’s Fun Chores for the Eighth Annual Friend of the Poor Walk:

Phillip’s girlfriend, Elpa Dee Pantrie has made Phillip do a little spring cleaning of his

batchelor pad. After 18 hours of work, he is almost half way done! Among the clutter, Phillip
did find the list of things we could use a hand with for the September 19 Friends of the Poor
Walk. Would each of you see if you could pick only one from this list and e-mail
imhussmann@twc.com or call 812 867-6974 and let us know if you would be willing to

accomplish that task:

1.

Agree to go to Mater Dei High School in August and organize a group of 25 ( maybe
even 50) kids to come to the walk.

Agree to go to Memorial High School in August and organize a group of 25 ( maybe even
50) kids to come to the walk.

Go to your parish elementary school in August and organize a group of 10 ( maybe even
20) kids to come to the walk.

Go online to apply for sponsorship with 3 or 4 Foundations that might support the walk (
Alcoa, Bristol Myers, St. Mary’s, Deaconess—other organizations?) in May or June.
Approach the Civic Group that you attend (Optimist, Lions Club, Chamber of Commerce,
etc) with one of our Sponsorship Flyers in May or June.

Approach your church parish council or other church group — Men’s club, K of C, Altar
guild, etc—with a sponsorship Flyer in May or June.

Check with WIKY or other radio station or TV station to see if there is a community
service slot available for broadcast in early September to publicize the Walk.

Help produce banners and contact the City to arrange fora banner to be placed on
some of the walking overpasses over the Lloyd/Diamond Ave, etc
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